
 Third Grade News 

The Classical Academy  

North Elementary 

In Our Curriculum... 

April 15-19 

Cow Eye  

Dissection 

On Friday, May 
10th, the entire 3rd 

grade will dissect cow eyes in the 
cafeteria from 11:00—12:00.  We 
need parent volunteers.  Students 
will bring home a volunteer form. 
If your are able to help, please 

sign and return it. 

Poetry Tea  

The date of our Poetry Tea is 

Friday, May 17th. You will be 

receiving more information 

about this soon. Your child will 

be picking a poem to recite.  

Please help them remember to 

memorize and practice saying 

their poem with expression!  

Math  

Chapter 13 Lessons 1-5 

• Area 

• Units of Area 

• Area of Rectangles 

• Area of Composite Figures 

• Practice A 

 

Math Facts 

• Multiplication Facts 2-10 

• Test on Friday 

Spelling  

lists 53 & 54 

Grammar  

Complete sentences vs frag-

ments;  Comparative and su-

perlative adjectives 

Writing 

Writing From a Reference 

     Biography Book Reports 

 

    

Literature  

The Seven Wonders of 

Sassafras Springs 

Recitation                              

  Poem of Choice 

 due May 15 

History 

13 Colonies 

Science 

Human Body 

Calendar 

 

April  15 

Recitation - x11 facts 

 

April  15-16 

Owl  Pellets 

 

April  23 

Evening of Fine Arts 

 

May 2-3 

No School/Literacy Testing 

 

May 6 

Recitation - x12s 

Biography KWO due 

 

May 10 

Cow’s Eye Dissection 

 

May 17 

Poetry Celebration 

 

May 23 

Last Day of School 

 

 

 

 

Biography Book Reports 

 Our final book report of the year 

has been assigned.  Please look for a 

blue paper with directions.  Keyword 

outlines (KWOs) are to be filled out 

at home and are due Monday, May 

6th. KWO must be completed by the 

child. The report will be completed 

at school.  Please contact your 

child’s teacher with any questions. 

   

May Literacy Testing 

Literacy testing will be May 2nd  
and 3rd. You should have received 

a link for a literacy testing sign-up  
from your child’s teacher! In order 
to help your child prepare for this 
important test, please be sure he/
she is practicing reading out loud 

each day! 

 


